RELO granted for 12131
4/4/18 App Rec’d for SH-74 OKLA Co.

4/10/18 App Approved

8/31/18 Call received from Carrie Vaughn w/Spencer Fane (Hearts for Hearing) asking about
zoning for relocations. (Hearts for Hearing must have noticed dirt moving for the sign)

She was advised to submit an open records request.

e (Few days later) Eric Cayot w/Lamar called inquiring about adjusting the sign site from the
north side of the church building to the south side of the Church. He had been in meeting with
the church and the Hearing center and was looking for a solution to appease the Hearing Ctr.

e According the Eric Cayot, Hearts for Hearing had been in discussion with Lamar for a sign on

their property and could not come to terms.

9/4/18 Temp. Restraining Order file to halt construction of the billboard (Hearts for Hearing vs.
Lamar, Church & City of OKC.

9/5/18 Court denied the request for the TRO

Calls rec’d by Directors office: 2 from the Mayor’s office,ée@gﬁo]t, Commissioner
Love.

Lots of conversations with Montie Smith regarding the businesses in Tract 2, which we felt confident.
Then the Playground issue.
9/7/18 Letter suspending the Permit because of it being within 500" of a playground was sent

9/10/18 Letter from Bill Hickman w/Hickman Law Group received stating that the statutes nor
administrative code does not provide the Department authority to suspend a permit.



